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Dear Mr Kirk

Thank you for your emails dated 25 August and 2 September about your medical
records being withheld.

Even though | am unable to intervene directly in individual patients’ cases | would
like this situation looked into so have written directly to Mr David Sissling, Chief
Executive of Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University Local Health Board (LHB) asking
that he look into this case and reply to you directly.

| hope the reply you receive from the LHB satisfactorily addresses the concerns you
have raised. If you are not satisfied with the response, you may wish to consider
taking further action. | enclose a booklet that describes the complaints process in
more detail.

| have also sent a copy of this letter to Jane Hutt AM who has contacted me on your
behalf.
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